
 

 

   

St Paul’s Cathedral, Midnight Mass 
11.30pm Christmas Eve. 

This service will be interpreted. If you wish to come 
you must let the Chaplain know so that seats can be 
reserved. Please be in your seat by 11.15pm as 
after this time they will be released to other people.  

Contact the Chaplain  The Revd Catherine Carlyon 
Text/mobile/Facetime 07918 567435  Office (voice only) 020 7272 1292   
Email catherine.carlyon@london.anglican.org  Website www.londondeafchurch.com   
Postal address: Deaf Chaplaincy, 36 Causton Street, London SW1P 4AU  
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Did you know… the colour of Advent in 
church is purple to remind us that it is a time 
of reflection and prayer as we prepare for the 
celebration of Christmas.  

 
 

BSL Christmas Worship 
4th December at 6.30pm 

Annunciation Church, Bryanston St,  
Marble Arch, W1H 7AH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Come and share the Christmas story  
of God’s love for the world. 

  
Mince Pies and mulled wine will be  

served after the service 

East London Sign Church 
BSL Carol Service 
6.30pm on Friday 18th December  
St. John’s Church, Stratford, E15 1NG   
 
Come and celebrate Christmas with 
Carols and readings.  Suitable for  
the whole family – led in B.S.L. but with English 
interpretation. Mulled wine and mince pies will 
be served after the service. From Stratford 
Station walk towards town centre, through Stratford 
Shopping Centre. St. John’s Church on your left as 
you exit. Limited disabled parking available in front 
of the church – please contact the Chaplain. 

Dear Friends, 
 How the past year has flown by since I 
became your Chaplain. I have learned so much 
from you all already and I hope 2016 will see new 
beginnings as we seek to share the Good News of 
Jesus Christ.  
 As I write this message there does not feel 
like much Good news about, as we are still shocked 
from the Russia plane explosion, the shootings in 
Paris and the thousands of refugees fleeing from a 
country that is broken and dangerous. Christmas is 
a reminder that there is a different way to live our 
lives. The way of peace. As we remember God’s gift 
to us in his Son, Jesus, let us remember that he is 
the Prince of Peace and of his kingdom, there will 
be no end.  
 Let us pray as we move towards a New 
Year, the problems of the Middle East, especially 
Iraq and Syria, will become less, so that everyone 
may once again know peace in their hearts and 
among their families. Let us pray for the leaders of 
the world, that they may have wisdom to help put 
things right again.   

Enfield Bible Group meet for the last time 
this year on December 3rd when we will 
have a Bible Quiz. 



 

 
 


